
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/15/2010 9:13:21 AM

peter.lai@CPUC.CA.GOV (peter.lai@CPUC.CA.GOV); zenaida.tapawan- 
conway@cpuc.ca.gov (zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov) __

To:

RedactedRamaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)Cc:
Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E New non-DEER Deemed Product Work Papers

Zenaida Tapawan-Conway and Peter Lai:

As you know, Energy Division’s practices for submittal, review, and ‘freezing’ of Utility developed non­
DEER ex ante energy efficiency measures have been clarified as a result of the Commission’s process 
for addressing the Utilities September 17, 2010 petition for Modification of Decision 09-09-047.

Timely approval of work papers is essential to PG&E’s effort to manage its Energy Efficiency portfolio in 
a cost effective manner.

This email is to confirm that the PG&E new non-DEER deemed product work papers listed below are 
approved by the Energy Division pursuant to the November 18, 2009 ALJ Ruling Regarding Non-DEER 
Measure Ex Ante Values. In that Ruling, practices and procedures provided to the Utilities by Energy 
Division on November 3, 2009 with requirements for submittal, review and freezing of Utility developed 
non-DEER ex ante energy efficiency measures were attached to and approved with the ruling.

The work papers listed below were posted to the Energy Division Basecamp website on August 12, 
2010 by PG&E. As PG&E has not received a response regarding these specific work papers we 
consider them approved per the November 18, 2009 ALJ ruling. This ruling states that, “all preliminary 
reviews will be completed within 15 days of work paper submission.”1 It also states, “ED will notify the 
utility and request for the work paper to be resubmitted”1 if there is any missing information. Given that 
it has been more than 15 days since the submittal of these work papers and that we have received no 
request for additional information, PG&E must consider these work papers accepted.

The work papers are:
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Consumer Notebook Computers Revision 0 (PGECOCOM108 RO)

Business Notebook Computers Revision 0 (PGECOCOM109 RO)

Business Printers and Multifunction Devices Revision 0 (PGECOCOM110 RO)

Sincerely,

Redacted

PG&E

Principal, IDSM Energy Efficiency Statewide Lead

Redacted

1 - See pages 6, 7 & 8 of the attachment to the November 18, 2009 ALJ Ruling regarding the 
Preliminary and Detailed Review Processes and the Resubmission Process
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